To: Terrence D. McCracken, Secretary to the Authority

From: Leonard F. Kowalski, PE, Executive Enginee%/{

Staff Operations Item 3

Subject: RFPs Published

ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM
May 5, 2025

Below is the listing of RFPs that have been published since the last report

Project No. Description Contact Person
202500056 | Distribution System Leak Detection Services M.Quinn/M.Bellacose
LFK:jmf

cc: L.Lester
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